[image: image1.png]uth
@@)ﬂbm

HERTFORDSHIRE





Minutes of the meeting


Youth Employment and Training Initiatives meeting (YETI)

Thursday 5th November 2015
10:00 – 12:00
Stevenage and North Hertfordshire
	Booked on:

	Anne Ferrrai

DWP ( present )
Barbara Rumble

Youth Connexions ( present )
Claire Feenan

Youth Connexions( present )
Emma Clark

Youth Connexions( present )
Helen Pardoe

Youth Connexions( present )
Jas Bhandal (Chair)
North Hertfordshire College( present )
Rosie Connor

John Laing Training( present )
Sara Harris

HIT Training( present )
Tanya Spavins

Haydon Training( present )


	Apologies:

	Kate Morrison

LHAA

Matt Harvey
EYS  ( Unfortunately he could not attend as he had an emergency ) 



· The future of YETI 2016 – 2017
We discussed the Future of YETI  and the followed points were raised :-

1|We all currently felt the format of the meetings being run across 5 areas of Hertfordshire is perfectly fine.

2\ correct members are attending the meetings however we would welcome work programme providers for example Seetec.
3\ we all agreed as a team that we have not faced any unexpected challenges and were very happy that we were regularly emailed up to date information.

4\Finally it was decided that these meetings should remain local and any other information across other sites should be emailed out to other providers

· Gaps in Provision

It was identified we still have the following gaps in provision for North Herts & Stevenage

Warehouse\Forklift, Mental Health Support, Hospitality & Catering construction and finally retail.

· Universal Credit and general update from JCP
Anne from JCP mentioned that Stevenage and Letchworth are currently training for universal credit and both sites will be going live  on the 1st February. Stevenage JCP also have a large amount of warehouse and retail positions for Amazon and Toys r us.  These employers will be attending the job centre and carrying out a recruitment days. It was also identified that 18 – 24 customer numbers are dropping however this may slightly increase in the New Year as some of the positions the customers have applied for are Christmas vacancies.
Youth Connexions update
Hazel Brown has organised at careers event for Weds 18th November 5pm till 7.30pm at Bowes Lyon Centre for Young People, St Georges Way, Stevenage SG1 1XP and the aim is to raise awareness of what opportunities are available now and in the future. 
Any other business
It was decided we will discuss Apprenticeship Week at the next YETI meeting in terms of activities and events taking place, however we also agreed to send over upcoming future events to Anna so she could circulate it around to everyone.
Finally the next YETI meeting will be held on 3rd March at Bowes Lyon and Hazel Brown will be booking the venue. Anne Ferrari will be chairing the meeting. 
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